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STATEMENT ON THE DELAY IN AVAILABILITY OF  

COVID-19 PCR RESULTS 

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment wishes to advise the public 

that as a result of the ongoing extensive contact tracing and testing for COVID-19, 

the Molecular Laboratory Unit of the Laboratory Services Programme is currently 

experiencing a delay in the issuance of COVID-19 PCR test results.  

Persons who have been asked to quarantine or isolate while waiting for COVID-19 

PCR results should remain in quarantine or isolation until notified of your results. 

Our team is working diligently to resolve the issue. We ask for your patience. Any 

inconvenience is regretted.  

-END- 
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